
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

February 14, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re:  Revised Petition for an Order Authorizing Deferred Accounting Treatment of 
Expenses Relating to the Implementation of the Climate Commitment Act (CCA), 
Docket UG-220759 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed please find the following replacement document submitted on behalf of Cascade 
Natural Gas Corporation: 

Petition of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation for an Order Authorizing 
Deferred Accounting Treatment of Expenses Relating to the Implementation 
of the Climate Commitment Act (CCA) 

In consultation with Staff Cascade, is replacing its petition to include interest in compliance with 
the Commission’s most recent authorized method in Docket UG-220912. 

Cascade has also updated its petition request to specifically point out that CCA costs will be 
tracked in a different subaccount or by workorder than revenues received from the sale of 
allowances. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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